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Hello Parents, 

Sorry for this being a little late notice but there will be Sisters Sleepover this 

Saturday night to Sunday morning (Nov 4 to 5). They will stay over after Up and 

Coming and can be picked up at Belvedere after Sunday Service. So if your 

child would like to go please have them bring their toothbrush and a sleeping 

bag and pillow. 

 

Thank you! 

-UC Staff  
 

  

 


